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Wednesday 4th November 2020 

Important Update 

 
Dear Mums, Dads and Carers, 
 
To ensure we are doing our best to maintain a safe site, we are following the latest guidance and strongly 
advise: 
 

• All parents and carers to wear face masks when on the school site as of tomorrow, Thursday 5th 
November.  

 
• We understand that some people have conditions that mean mask wearing is not advisable for health 

reasons, so please respect that not all medical conditions are visible if you see someone who is not 
wearing a mask. 

 
• Social distancing measures must be followed. 

 
• You must enter and leave the school site quickly. Please do not stand in groups or pairs in school or 

around the school site. 

 
• One adult only per family please for dropping off and collecting. 

 
• Please do not go to the school office in person unless you are dropping off medication or have arranged 

with the school beforehand. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and support. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 

 

Sophie Gosden 

Headteacher 
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